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August 3,1984

Docket No. 50-336
B11268

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: K. L. Heitner letter to W. G. Counsil, dated May 16,1984.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Pov..ar Station, Unit No. 2
Safety Evaluation of Amendment No. 95 to DPR-65

Amendment No. 95 to Facility Operating License No. DPR-65 was forwarded to
Northeast Nuclear Ener The Safety
Evaluation Report (SER)gy Company by the referenced letter.on this amendment contains a discussion of the reed
switches in the CEA position indication system. The SER discussion of the
position reed switches indicates a two-inch interval between switches. This is
not in agreement with the FSAR description and Technical Manuals which
indicate a one and one-half inch spacing interval. The discrepancy has no
material effect on the SER. All other aspects of the description of the Rod
Position Indication System are as stated in the SER.

This correction is being provided to the Staff for information only. No action is
requested or required.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

fM1A1
'W. G. Counsil

Senior Vice President
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